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	PLEASE WRITE IN AND STOP THIS LATEST TOTALLY INAPPROPRIATE DEVELOPMENT


36-40 Princess Victoria Street BS8 4BZ  
(Western Tyres + Clifton Oriental Rug + Glad rags )
	Application No: 08/04326/F
Proposal: Change of use from 2 no. car garages and 2 no. retail units to A3 use (Restaurant/ Cafe).


	Application No: 08/04327/A
Proposal: Externally illuminated, fascia sign, hanging sign and canvas canopy and internally illuminated, menu case.


Applicant: Cote Restaurants Ltd

More details on the planning section of http://www.bristol.gov.uk. 
Please write to North and West Area Planning Team, City Development, Brunel House, St Georges Rd, BS1 5UY or email north.planning@bristol.gov.uk . 
Case Officer: Daniel Rogers Tel No.: 0117 922 3766

Closing Date for objections: 25 March. You must quote the application number. When writing as individuals about this development, make sure to state your context (resident, local shopkeeper,  etc) as well as your reasons. Please help to stop this latest development by writing in again (looking at http://www.cliftonhotwells.org.uk may help). 

You may wish to use some of the following information.
· We wish to stop Clifton being turned into a food and drink area. In 2000 in THIS street alone, there were only 4 café/restaurant, now there are 12 (and 3 pub). 
· This is in the residential part of the street

· It has opening windows like Strada- more noise, more bright lights at night, more cooking smells
· No opening hours specified. Another alcohol license application expected
· There is no designated smoking area: more mess, noise, pavements blocked with smokers
· There will be at least 110-115 covers. It will be the biggest restaurant in Clifton. If the basement is converted there is a potential for another 50. This is far bigger than Strada (88 covers), Zizi (50), Bentleys (48). Just think of the late night noise of that extra number of people walking down the street, getting into cars etc. Even more disturbance for residents.
· The tyre shop is a much-used facility. It has been here since 1967. The oriental rug shop has also been here for a long time
· More delivery vans in a narrow part of the street
Planners state A3 uses will NOT be permitted where they WOULD HARM RESIDENTIAL AMENITY through the number and proximity of other A3 uses, noise, fumes, … unsightly refuse storage, flues and extensions, This is in the RESIDENTIAL part of the street. We wish to preserve our residential amenities. 
PLEASE WRITE IN AND STOP THIS LATEST DEVELOPMENT. 

NO MORE RESTAURANTS IN OUR STREET
Maggie Shapland, 97 Princess Victoria Street (contact me if you want more details)
